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Dear Sunset Hill Neighborhood Association Members, 
The Executive Committee met on Wednesday evening, May 13, 2017.  Here is a report of their meeting. 

 Officers for 2017 were elected.  They are: 
Gary Webber, President 
Kathy Heppert, Vice President 
Joanna Kuczera, Treasurer 
Clint Idol, Secretary 

 The Treasurer reported that we now have 129 members, up from 98 in 2016, including 19 new 
rental owner members recruited by our recent letter to rental property owners.  She also 
reported a current balance of $1,032.44. 

 SHNA made a donation of $50 each to Sunset Hill Elementary and West Middle School for their 
Community Mercantile Education and Outreach Programs, $25 to help pay for food for the 
Murrow Ct. block party, and $50 to the Sunset Hill Library in memory of Hazel Stellmacher, a 
long-time SH resident who died tragically in a house fire last month. 

 The EC authorized Matthew Paul to purchase a domain name for a SHNA website and begin 
work on a prototype.  We hope to have the SHNA website up and running with the next three 
months.  Thanks Matthew! 

 The EC authorized Gary Webber to send an email to SHNA members asking for volunteers to 
serve as a Safe Routes to Schools Champion for one of the two schools in our 
neighborhood.  You will be receiving that email soon. 

 Thanks again to all of you who came to our annual meeting at Sunset Hill Elementary! It was 
well-attended and productive.  Unfortunately, many of you had difficulty hearing the 
speakers.  We will try to find a better venue for next year’s meeting with less background noise. 

Please feel free to contact me regarding any concerns or suggestions you may have about our 
neighborhood.  SHNA is here to serve all property owners in Sunset Hill. 
 
Gary Webber 
SHNA President 


